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Year 13s: Where are they now? 
 

Our Bilingual Section pupils from the Class of 2018 are currently 

studying at Bath University, King’s College London, ESCP Europe 

and Saint Mary’s University London in areas such as Business 

Management, Aeronautical Engineering and International 

Relations. 

  



My name is Tanguy Pichelot, I studied in the bilingual section for 4 

years. This helped me a lot in integrating ESCP Europe bachelor in 

management program, where I just finished my first year in London. 

I had this year the opportunity to meet very different people and to 

work in a multicultural, European environment. I am now starting 

my internship in London for two months. I find my program very 

exciting and I am looking forward to continuing the next two years 

in Paris, then Berlin. 

Tanguy Pichelot 

 

 

I am studying Aerospace engineering at university of Bath and I am 

really enjoying my first year. Choosing to study in England has 

enabled me to access the course I was interested in straight after 

the baccalaureate. University of Bath has amazing facilities and 

teaching and I strongly recommend considering it. 

Nicolas Le Roy 

 

 
  



I am a first year student in Business Management at Queen Mary 

University of London. Going abroad and especially to England had 

always been my goal. This year at Queen Mary has been an 

incredible experience, it’s the only university in London which has a 

campus and it facilitates friendships and integration. 

Chloé Vais 

 

 
 

 

 

My name is Clara Bénichou and I am 

now a student at King’s College London, 

after being 5 years in the Bilingual 

Section at Blanche de Castille. I am 

studying International Relations and 

Politics and my experience at university 

is extremely rewarding. It allowed me to 

socialise with people from all around 

the world (Madagascar, Albania, Saudi 

Arabia, Mexico,…) and more 

importantly, it helped me to be more 



confident in expressing my own ideas in a friendly and supportive 

environment. I look forward to my next years of university!! 

Clara Bénichou 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This was at Bath!! 

 

 

 

Good luck to the Class of 2019 embarking on their international 

university adventure at Edinburgh University to study Environment 

& Sustainability, King’s College London to study International 

Relations, ASAS Paris to study Law and Versailles to study 

Business. 


